INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

Circular No. ISS/DP/052/2021-22 Date: 21/12/2021

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

Dear Parents,

Greetings !!

1. Winter Vacation

The school will remain closed for winter vacation from Wednesday, December 22, 2021 to
Monday, January 03, 2022. The School will re-open on Tuesday, January 04, 2022.

2. School Office / Fee Payment

During the winter vacation, School office / Fee counter will be open on all days except Fridays and
Saturdays from 8.00 am to 1.00 pm.

3. Christmas & New Year Greetings

President, Members of the School Management Committee, Principal and Staff of the school wish

all the students and their parents,

“MERRY CHRISTMAS & “HAPPY NEW YEAR”
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